
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

Next week is our last week of school. Don’t forget that Monday is Memorial Day and that there 

is no school. Promotion and awards ceremonies are next week. Look for communications from 

your child’s teachers about days and times.  

 

Report cards will be available for parent pick up on Tuesday, June 7th. EOG and EOC scores will 

be included with the report card. If your child owes school fees, you can make arrangements to 

pay those when you pick up the report card.  

 

We are making some slight adjustments to our school dress code for next year. I have included a 

copy of the dress code in this week’s Weekly Email update. It will also be updated on our school 

website. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back next week. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


